
Agency Response to the Economic Impact Analysis of 22 VAC 30-70 –The Virginia 

Guardianship and Conservator Program 

 

The Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services agrees that the information provided by 

the Department of Planning and Budget in the December 18, 2013 economic impact analysis of 

the proposed amendments to 22 VAC 30-70 The Virginia Guardianship and Conservator 

Program was accurate at the time the analysis was completed.   Businesses and entities affected 

have fluctuated slightly on an annual basis since this analysis was initially submitted; however, 

this should not have a substantial impact on the economic impact analysis.  

 

 


